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►6:30 PM ◄ 

Woodcraft Supply 

5963 Corson Ave. S. 

Seattle WA 98108 

The February 23rd meeting of the Guild was at Woodcraft Supply, 

to whom the Guild is always grateful for providing such a fine meet-

ing venue.  Twenty members signed in and there was one guest, 

John McMurchie introduced by Don McNutt. 

 

Membership report. Seventy five paid members--two honorary, Ron and Michele 

Hall of Woodcraft Supply. 

 

Treasurer's report.  Thirty six hundred dollars. 

 

Show and Tell 

Ed Moore showed a chess board made with the squares joined in a unique man-

ner with multiple dowels, Chris Green showed a truly unique box which utilized 

many small pieces in an attractive and colorful manner. 

Mark Hopkins showed beautifully designed and constructed small hall table. 

Tom Walko showed a photograph of a counter top which he built for Pendleton 

NW in Seattle.  It was ten feet long and of knotty pine with a water based stain 

and semi-gloss varnish finish. 

 

There was no raffle. 

 

The program was a talk by Jerry Walters of Franklin Glue International.  The 

presentation was an excellent in depth discussion about wood glues with appro-

priate reference to the different Titebond glues--their formulations and properties 

and utilization under multiple conditions.  Considerable interest was shown as 

demonstrated by many questions from the audience.  All in all, a good meeting. 

Thanks to Chris Green for bringing the delectable pastries. 

 

The next meeting will be on March 29 , the fifth and last Thursday of March.  

The Speaker will be Don Nelson of Mirka Abrasives with information about the 

many abrasive products the company makes, and other useful facts.  I have 

looked at their website and it promises to be an interesting program.  The Guild 

meeting will commence at 6:30 and the speaker will start at seven.  I look for-

ward to see you all on the 29th.  Keep the chips flying and the sawdust flowing. 

http://www.nwwguild.org  
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All members in good 

standing receive a mem-

bership card that will al-

low them to get a discount 

at the stores listed below: 

Crosscut Hardwoods 

4100—1st Avenue S.,  

Seattle 98134 

10% Discount 

Rockler Woodworking  
3823 Stone Way N.  

Seattle 98103  

10% Discount  (not val-

id on power tools) 

Woodcraft Supply 

5963 Corson S.,  

Seattle 98108 

10% Discount (not valid 

on power tools or work-

benches) 

 

Edensaw Woods 

8032 S. 194th St. 

Kent, WA 98032 

 

Please present your current 

membership card to receive 

your discount. 

Member’s 

Discounts 

Shop Tip (submitted by Steve Krauss) 










